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Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Alexander, Jacquelyne
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 7:38 AM
To: Alexander, Jacquelyne
Subject: FW: Comment on LOCSD extension for upcoming meeting

-----Original Message----- 
From: Crystal Lockwood <crystalj@dslextreme.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 8:53 PM 
To: sbcob <sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us> 
Subject: Comment on LOCSD extension for upcoming meeting 

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe. 

This message is for the Lockwood family. 

We have resided in Los Olivos since 1979 and purchased our home at 2483 Park St. in 1983. We want to go on 
the record with our preference in regard to the issue of a two-year extension for the LOCSD board. We do not 
believe that such an extension would be useful, and we recommend that the two-year extension be denied. 

Respectfully, 

Noel Lockwood 

Karen Lockwood 

Crystal Lockwood 

BUSINESS ITEM NO. 2




